
 Volunteer Information 
Volunteer Lottery Letter 

 

 
 

 

Dear Guardians and Friends of JA BizTown students: 
 

Thank you for your willingness to participate as a volunteer for the Junior Achievement of 
Middle Tennessee JA BizTown on-site experience! We are delighted that so many of you are 
enthusiastic about volunteering your assistance for this exciting learning opportunity. 

 
Unfortunately, we have more volunteers than the JA BizTown on -site simulation is able  

to accommodate. As a result, we used a lottery system at school to compile the volunteer 
roster. We regret that your name was not selected during this process. 
 

Should any changes occur and we find that we do have a volunteer space available, we will 
contact you as soon as possible. 

 
Thank you for your willingness to help and for your commitment to your child’s education! We 
are grateful and deeply appreciate your continued support. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

_________________________________  
(Teacher’s signature) 
 


